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           ALABAMA STATE UNIVERSITY DEPARTMENT OF THEATRE ARTS
                BFA DANCE PROGRAM  EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITY
PARTICIPATION STATEMENT
 
It is strongly recommended that BFA Dance Majors NOT participate in extracurricular activities outside of the Department of Theatre Arts, BFA Dance Program due to the extreme scheduling conflicts that arise with activities of extracurricular programs. Showcasing the talents of students within the program is one of our primary objectives. Within the BFA Dance Program this is done through your active participation in departmental events and mainstage performances, senior capstone projects, and student composition showcases throughout your matriculation. So, it is crucial that ALL dance majors be available for rehearsals (which happen primarily in the evenings and weekends)  without distractions from outside activities.
 
While this statement is important for all dance majors, it is particularly important for scholarship students. As the recipient of a Theatre Arts Activity scholarship through the Department of Theatre Arts, BFA Dance Program , you have demonstrated potential for exceptional artistic and academic promise, by which the department states its support of through its financial contribution to the cost of your education during your matriculation at Alabama State University. Major conflicts can result in a reduction of your scholarship, loss of scholarship or dismissal from the BFA Dance Program.
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